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Caroline Ahonen retired RN living in Portland Maine.  LD 208 ought not to pass.  
Waiting periods on firearm purchases is common sense gun safety legislation that 
does not infringe on any persons Second Amendment rights.  This 72 hour waiting 
period law passed because the majority of Mainers want common sense gun safety 
laws.  It is unnecessary to be revisiting this issue again.  LD 208 ought not to pass.  


